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This half term our teaching and learning will focus on planting, growth and change through the 

text “How to grow a dinosaur”. I'm looking forward to lots of roaring! 

We will be learning about how things grow and what a plant needs to help it grow. We will be 

looking at signs of Spring and the changes that happen in this season. We will monitor the 

growth and change of a sunflower and have a competition of who can grow the tallest! 

We will be visiting Acresfield community gardens to help plant and harvest.  

In our PE sessions, we will be taking part in team games and in Forest School we will be using 

tools such as forks and trowels.   

In Maths, we will focus on numbers 5 and 6 and will have lots of opportunities to learn about 

weight, mass and capacity.  

We will be choosing our own media to carry out observational drawings of daffodils and sun-

flowers.  

Our author of the half term is Caryl Hart and there are lots of her books in the libraries as she is a 

storymakers author.  

We will continue with weekly Sing up music sessions and our focus will be an animal tea party. 

We move onto a new module “Appreciate” in our My Happy Mind sessions.  

Weekly dates 

Monday is Star award 11.15am and 

3pm 

Tuesday is Tasty Tuesday food tasting 

Wednesday AM Story Makers  

Library books are changed  

Thursday AM PE   

                PM Forest School 

Friday      AM Forest School 

       PM PE  

Diary dates 

Wednesday 21st February—Trip to Ashton Central 

Mosque (All part time children to come in for a morning 

session).  

Friday 23rd February—Trip to St Mary’s Church (All part 

time children to come in the afternoon) 

Friday 8th March—Visit to Acresfield Community Gar-

dens (All part time children to come in for a morning 

session). 

Monday 18th March 2pm—All parents and siblings are 

invited to our REAL project pirate party 

Monday 25th March from 1pm—Parents evening 

Thursday 28th March—Willow Wood bunny hop and we 

close for Easter and return on Monday 15th April 


